
The children who have been awarded the trophy this week are:
YR – Logan
Y1 – Vlad
Y2 – Joseph
Y3 – All of Y3
Y4 – Ameila
Y5 – Charlie K
Y6 – Joseph 

Tidy classroom – Y5

If you are worried about a 
child it is vital you report it. 
Safeguarding is everyone’s 
responsibility.
https://www.buckssafeguarding.
org.uk/childrenpartnership/

Thank you to all the parents who 
attended our meet the teacher 
event on Monday this week. 
Presentations have been emailed 
out and will be on class pages on 
the website in due course.

All children in Y1-6 will come into 
school wearing PE kit on PE days 
from September.

Attendance

Our attendance has dipped again this week, and I would ask that every effort is 
made to avoid taking your child on holiday during term time.
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Shout Out ~ 

Safeguarding

Dates and Reminders

15th July – EYFS stay and play 2-3pm
16th July – Y5 Hazard Alley trip
17th July – Y6 performance. This is for Y6 parents only and will take place in the hall. 

Children need to arrive at 5.10pm ready for the show to begin at 5.30pm.

23rd July – last day of term. School finishes at 3.15pm. This is a non-school uniform 

day.

Thursday 4th September – school term starts for Y1-6 children. 

Reception children have stay and play sessions on 4th and 5th September. Reception 

children will be in school full time from Monday 8th September.

https://www.buckssafeguarding.org.uk/childrenpartnership/
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Presenters of the week
Our presenters this week are:
YR – Sathakshi
Y1 – Harry
Y2 – Phineas
Y4 – Immy
Y5 – Abigail

Parents and carers, there has been 
a change to our term dates in 
2024/2025. Pupils will start back 
after the Easter break on Tuesday 
14th April 2026 . The last day of the 
Summer term will be Wednesday 
22nd July 2026.

Our Pupil Parliament are busy 
working towards the Schools Eco 
Award. Part of this involves 
looking at ways to reduce water 
usage both at school and at home. 
Here are some top tips to save 
water at home:

1. Spend less time in the shower. 
Having a four minute shower could 
save a typical household £45 a 
year on their heating bill.

2. Turn off the tap when brushing 
your teeth

3. Get a water butt to collect 
rainwater.  You can then attach 
your hose to water your garden.

Term date change

Water Saving Tips

Every week in assembly, we share book recommendations with the whole 
school. We have so many children who love reading and always have children 
from Reception through to Y6 stand up and share their favourite books. This 
week, we had four children share books that they had written themselves! 
Harry, Evie, Tiana and Vivienne have been so busy writing books and 
illustrating them. We are so excited that we have children who love both 
reading and writing and feel confident to share this with the whole school.

Lace Hill Writers and Authors
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Sports Day Photos

Water Saving Tips

Snacks

Y5 Report writing
In Year 5 this week, the children 

have been learning how to write 

recounts. The class had a 

chocolate cake stolen from their 

classroom and have been 

investigating ever since! Here are 

Anuki and Tarshith's reports. 

Please check out the class page 

on the school website next week 

to read all of the children's final 

reports.


